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Dear Dr. Sa' eed , 
I ha111e had no letter yet from Nellig;an and 

a.m still waiting the official pennission before I get the 
circular ready. So sorry to hear you had trouble on the 
way. I amvvriting toDr. Nelliganat once and as soon as I 
get the official statement I v; ill put the matter in hand and 
ask for subscriptions. 

Kindest regards from Lady Osler and myself. 

July 1st 1914. Dr. Sa'eed. 
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